
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

COVID Update 

January 16, 2022 

 

 

Dear Residents, Tenants, and Families, 

Since our last update on January 14th, we have received several COVID test results back. At The 

Woodlands we have 3 staff members, at Luther Place there are 2 staff members and 1 resident, and 

there is 1 staff member from The Meadows who have recently tested positive.  These numbers 

reflect a reduction in positive tests from recent rounds of testing. 

As stated in the previous letter; some who have tested positive are not exhibiting symptoms, but 

have still been able to pass the virus on to others. Please wear your masks when out in common 

areas even though they can be uncomfortable to wear at times. We are finding that, in our 

population, those who have been vaccinated and received their booster, are less likely to test 

positive for COVID.  

We will be offering a vaccination clinic on Tuesday, January 25th, between 1:00 PM and 3:00, in the 

Luther Place campus chapel for all residents, tenant, and staff.  If you are interested in the clinic, 

please call and sign up to ensure there is plenty of vaccine.  

We ask that visitors limit their physical visits to people in the community until this current surge is 
under better control. 
 
Thank you for doing all you can to keep yourself safe and providing a safe environment to our 
residents, tenants, and staff. 
 
Sincerely,  

 

Darrin Radeke     

Interim CEO / Administrator 

 

 


